
The total length of your 
camper is used to make sure 
your camper will fit in the 
assigned camp spot.

The total length measurement 
needs to include the rear 
bumper along with accessories 
such as spare tire carrier or 
tailgate along with the tongue 
of a travel trailer or 5

th
 wheel.

If you do not supply us with the 
total length of your camper 
MSRA Back to the 50s 
campgrounds will not be 
responsible for your camper 
fitting in its assigned spot.

There are no refunds on 
camping, if your camper does 
not fit the spot you will be 
asked to leave.

The advertised length of 
your camper is the usable 
"floor plan" length and not 
the overall total length.

We need the total length of 
your camper, fully extended 
and ready for camping.

Use the guides, on this 
page, to determine the total 
length of your camping unit.
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